From: Donna Blaney Sessums

To: Alan Day

Subject: PUBLIC PERMIT HEARING

Date: Sunday, July 2, 2023 6:01:04 PM
Mr Day

I am a very concerned resident of Robertson County!!
The drilling of these wells in which you are having a public hearing on July 13 is very concerning.

I would like to know how these companies/farmers can do this and not expect their neighbors who have wells that
provide for their families not be concerned that their wells will go dry and have no access to water.

We have had experiences with the power plant doing the same situation and will not sit back and let these people
run over our family!!

We live on property that has been in the family and will stand up for our rights as landowners.

Donna


mailto:dsessums@icloud.com
mailto:aday@brazosvalleygcd.org

